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Meine Stoker (Chairman of Board of Directors Bestuur Stichting Internationaal  
en Funderend Onderwijs) and Eric de Vetten (Director Quadrant4) have been  
connected for many years. They started the project of the new International 
School Eindhoven (Campus ISE, delivered in 2013) and they now concentrate  
on the expansion of Campus ISE.

LONG-TERM RELATIONSHIP
We are each 

other’s memory 
Share 
your talent!

Meine: “We have been working together 
for about 12 years. Within ISE Eric fulfills 
three different positions for us: he is the 
contract manager of the public­private 
partnership around ISE. He fulfills an im-
portant role of technical advisor. And, I can 
spar with him about all kinds of strategic 
housing business. 

Eric: “Because we have both been involved 
with ISE for such a long time, we always 
know more than the rest. We are each  
other’s memory because we know the  
context of all steps taken and decisions 
made as well. Currently, we are working on 

composing program requirements (PvE) 
for the expansion of the ISE. This is a real 
challenge because of the storm­like growth 
of the number of students. You aim to keep 
as much space for the students, while also 
thinking about how to use the space more 
efficiently.” 

Meine: “You know, purely looking at the 
contents of the job, there might be others 
who could do it. But working with Eric is 
genuinely enjoyable. We recognize each 
other in trust, norms, and values. And we 
keep each other focused. This creates 
connection and depth.”


